
Tue, Oct 27, 2009  8:53 AM

Page 1 of 1

Subject: Maine Autism Resource Fair 
Date: Wednesday, October 21, 2009 8:16 AM 
From: Mark Kavanaugh <mkavanaugh@kvcc.me.edu> 
To: <Everyone> 
Conversation: Maine Autism Resource Fair 
 


 
 

Service Opportunity at the 5th Annual Maine Autism Resource Fair 
 



 

Although this is very short notice, the 5th Annual Maine Autism Resource Fair, 
scheduled for this coming Saturday, is in need of volunteers! 

 
The Fair is October 24, 2009, at the Augusta Civic Center, from 8:30am-5:00pm 

Contact Heidi at asdresourcefair@aol.com, or 626-3042 
 

This would work to meet the requirements of your Service-Learning classes 
Please be sure to document your service on the KVCC Center for Civic Engagement 

website!  
 


